
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CDR/MIB 

 

24 June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Uniform Pop-Up Shop 

Monday 15 July 2019 

 
Our school skirt supplier Michael Sehgal & Sons Limited will be holding a Uniform Pop-Up Shop for our current and 

new Year 7 parents/carers on Monday 15 July 2019 between 4.00 p.m. – 6.00 p.m.  The shop will be based in the Sports 

Hall. 

 

Both styles of skirts will be available to buy in all sizes.  The prices are as follows: 

 

 Pleat style: up to 26” waist - £18.99 

 Pleat style: 28” waist and above - £22.50 

 

 Pencil style: up to 26” waist - £17.99 

 Pencil style: 28” waist and above - £21.50 

 

School ties will also be available to buy. 

 

Please Note: Michael Seghal & Sons accept payment by cash or card but do not accept cheques. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr J Exley 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


